
School Newsletter 

16th June 2023 
 

20 June 

Reception trip – 

Blackpool Sealife 

Centre 

 

21 June 

Y2 trip – Blackpool Zoo 

 

24th June: 11am-2pm 

PTFA Summer Fayre 

(see page 2) 

 

29 June 

School closed  

(training day) 

 

Tue 4 July 

KS2 Sports Day  

1.15pm 

 

Wed 5 July 

Rec + KS1 Sports Day  

1.15pm 

Ladybridge Learning Conversations 

Do you ever ask your child, ‘What have you been learning at school today?’, and 

they respond, ‘Nothing’? Well, ask them these questions instead, and see what 

they say!  We’ll be sending home two weekly questions per year group to 

support your learning conversations at home.  Look out for these on Class Dojo 

and here on the newsletter!  

Reception   I have 8 legs, can squirt ink and I have a beak for a mouth 

… what am I? 

 Can you recall number bonds for numbers … 3, 4, and 5?  

Year 1   What did Debbie Miller like to paint? 

 Which of these is the real word: quob, queen, queak? 

Year 2   Can you write an expanded noun phrase to describe a giant? 

 What other significant event happened in England in 1666? 

Year 3   Look at an analogue clock – what is the time to the nearest 

minute?  

 Can you name three famous volcanoes? 

Year 4   Can you remember how many days are in each month? 

 What are the different sketching techniques? 

Year 5   38 x ____ =288 

 Who was Spencer Silver and why was he famous? 

Year 6   When was the British trading of slaves abolished? 

 When was slavery abolished in Britain and British Colonies? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This Week’s Attendance 

      96.1%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

      4L – 99.3%       
 

Most Punctual Class 

       4L & 6L        

 

Attendance Matters 

Be in school all day, every 

day. 
 

TESCO COMMUNITY GRANT 

 

A few weeks ago, Mrs Baker applied for a Tesco Community Grant. In the application, 

she outlined plans to develop our nature garden into a safer, stimulating and 

nurturing sensory garden so that children’s mental health and well-being can flourish 

outdoors. This includes adding rich smelling flowers and plants and edible plants, 

natural sensory squares, wind chimes, mirrors, a water feature, outdoor musical 

instruments and a sensory swing. Our nature garden is already used as part of our 

curriculum. However, with these additions it ensures that our garden is accessible 

for all children in school. We want it to be a sanctuary, a place where children can 

safely and securely be in peace, tranquillity and nature. In the half term holidays, 

Mrs Baker was emailed to say that our application was successful and we have now 

been put forward to the customer vote in three Tesco stores: 

Westhoughton Exp (BL5 3JS), Horwich Extra (BL6 6JS) and Adlington (PR6 9LQ) 

Voting will commence from the first week in July until the end of September. We need 

as many votes as possible and it would mean the absolute world to us if we were to win. 

Please spread the message far and wide. Team Ladybridge for the win! 

KS2 Parents - Century 

Here is our leaderboard for the last 7 days, showing hours of study: 

 English Maths Science DT 

1st Kevin F Y5 

1.5 hours 

Anna B Y6 

2.1 hours 

Amna B Y4 

1.1 hours 

Adams O 

<1 hour 
 



 
 


